
You're Invited! 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are pleased to invite you to our upcoming Financial Aid Seminar, designed especially for 

families looking to explore funding opportunities for private school education. 

Event Details: 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM 

Location: Main Hall, ABC Private School 

What to Expect: 

• Understanding Financial Aid Options 

• Step-by-Step Application Process 

• Q&A Session with Financial Aid Experts 

RSVP by March 1, 2024, to reserve your spot. We look forward to seeing you there! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

ABC Private School 

[Contact Information] 


